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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Elizabeth Bonacci <ebonacci@swvp.corn> 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 2:24 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
CouncilMember Chris Cate; Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember 
Lode Zapf; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Mark 
Kersey; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Project Support Letter 
Elizabeth Bonacci-One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Best regards, 
Elizabeth 

ELIZABETH BONACCI 

GENERAL COUNSEL 

SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92180 
(858) 480-2900 
ebonacciO,swvp.com   

This e-mail and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the recipient. Be 
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify 
the sender by return e-mail or call 1-858-180-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Bonacci 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Val Hoy <vhoy@swvp.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 12:00 PM 
herrilightner@sandiego.gov  
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Odle; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
Valentine Hoy One Paseo Support Letter. pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

VALENTINE HoY 

INVESTMENT ANALYST - REAL ESTATE 

SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 480-2900 
vhoy4swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents 
of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 1-858-480-2900 and then 
delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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alentine Hoy 

Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Brian Archambault <barchambault@swvp.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 10:53 AM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lone Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
One Paseo Support Letter - B Archambault.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Best regards, 

BRIAN ARCHAMBAULT 

SENIOR INVESTMENT ASSOCIATE — REAL ESTATE & PARTNER RELATIONS 

SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 480-2900 Office 
(858) 437-2826 Cell 
barchambault(&,swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 1 -858-480-2900 and then delete the 
transmission immediately. Thank you. 



Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

Blian-Nrchainbault 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Bryan Wear <bwear@svvvp.corn> 
• Wednesday, June 22, 2016 10:25 AM 

Councilmember Sherd Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
Bryan Wear One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

BRYAN WEAR 
SENIOR INVESTMENT ASSOCIATE — REAL ESTATE 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 

(913) 188-8846 Cell 
(858) 480-2900 Office 
(858) 480-2909 Fax 
bwear4swvp.com   

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of 
the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 
1 -858-480-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Mark Robinson <mrobinson@swvp.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 10:02 AM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lone Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
Mark Robinson One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

MARK ROBINSON 
DIRECTOR - PORTFOLIO ASSET MANAGEMENT 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858)180-2900 
mrobinson@swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 1-858-480-2900 and then delete the 
transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

Azt  
Mark Robinson 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Karl Coleman <kcoleman@swvp.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 10:00 AM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
loriezapf@sandiego; Mezo, Renee; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Mark 
Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David 
Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo 
Karl Coleman One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

KARL P. COLEMAN 
Director— Real Estate Investments 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 480-2900 Main 
(619) 606-1759 Cell 
kcoleman@swvp.com  
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"41. 

Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Jonathan Atun latun@swvp.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 9:49 AM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo 
Jonathan Atun One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

JONATHAN ATUN 
DIRECTOR — REAL ESTATE INVESTMENTS 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 480-2900 
jatunAswvp.com   

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of 
the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 
1 -858-480-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Ttoddgloria@sandiego.govhank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

Joifathan Atun 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Noel Heller <nheller@hbfholdings.com > 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016 9:47 AM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo 
SKM_C554e16062208430.pdf; ATT00001.htm 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Best regards, 
Noel Heller 

NOEL HELLER 
HI311' HOLDINGS, LLC 
12700 EL CAMINO REAL, SUITE 150 
SAN DIEGO, CA 92130 
(858) 945-8010, P 
(602) 230-9071, F 

1 



NOEL HELLER 
477 ZUNI DRIVE 

DEL MAR, CA 92014 
(858) 945.8010 

June 22, 2016 

Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Justin Merritt lmerritt©swvp.corn> 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:50 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lone Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
Justin Merritt One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

JUSTIN MERRITT 
DIRECTOR— REAL ESTATE INVESTMENTS 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
7600 E. Doubletree Ranch Rd, Ste 120 
Scottsdale, AZ 85258 

480-363-7814 
jmerritt@swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 1 -858-4,80-2900 and then delete the 
transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Douglas Kinoshita <dkinoshita©swvp.com > 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:45 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support 
Douglas Kinoshita One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

—Douglas 

DOUGLAS KINOSHITA 

Assistant Controller 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 480 -2900 
dkinoshita@swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of 
the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 
1 -858-480-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 



Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

DOUGLAS K. KINOSHITA 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Jack Hale <jhale@swvp.com > 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:38 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lode Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Project Support Letter 
Jack Hale One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

JACK HALE 
INVESTMENT ANALYST — REAL ESTATE 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
7600 E. Doubletree Ranch Road, Suite 120 
Scottsdale, AZ 85258 
(520) 289-7446 
jhale@swvp.com  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
use of the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-
mail or call 1-858-480-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Justin Merritt <jmerritt@swvp.com > 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:50 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lone Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; Council Member David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support Letter 
Justin Merritt One Paseo Support Letter.pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

JUSTIN MERRITT 
DIRECTOR — REAL ESTATE INVESTMENTS 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
7600 E. Doubletree Ranch Rd, Ste 120 
Scottsdale, AZ 85258 
480-363 -7814 
jmerritt@swvp.com   

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this 
transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 1-858480-2900 and then delete the 
transmission immediately. Thank you. 
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Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Douglas Kinoshita <dkinoshita@swvp.com > 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 3:45 PM 
Councilmember Sherri Lightner 
Mezo, Renee; CouncilMember Lone Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember 
Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott 
Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald 
One Paseo Support 
Douglas Kinoshita One Paseo Support Letter pdf 

Dear Council President Lightner, 

Attached please find my letter in support of the One Paseo project. 

Regards, 

—Douglas 

DOUGLAS KINOSHITA 

Assistant Controller 
SOUTHWEST VALUE PARTNERS 
12790 El Camino Real, Suite 150, San Diego, CA 92130 
(858) 4180-2900 
dkinoshitaAswvp.com   

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the recipient. Be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of 
the contents of this transmission is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail or call 
1 -858-4.80-2900 and then delete the transmission immediately. Thank you. 

1 



Dear Council President Lightner: 

I support the partnership between Kilroy, the project litigants and the broader community to 
redesign the new One Paseo. I currently work in a building adjacent to the One Paseo site, and I 
feel the amenities and community enhancements that One Paseo offers are essential to 
maintaining the growth and success of Del Mar Heights' El Camino Real office corridor. 

Overall, I am impressed with the project's community engagement the past year and the 
teamwork involved to design the new project. Furthermore, the new One Paseo has my support 
because it is not only reduced in bulk, scale and traffic impacts, but also remains, aligned with 
our region's goals for efficient, ecologically-responsible land use. I urge you to consider the 
progress that the project has made especially in this past year and vote in support of the new One 
Paseo on June 27. 

Sincerely, 

r/DOUGL S K. KINOSHITA 


